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SUN Coordinating Council Input

Background Information

When the Levy was forced to make significant cuts in FY 2012 and 2013 due to revenue declines, the Allocation Committee adhered to its prior commitment to fund SUN CS sites at a minimum level established by county funding.  This led to cuts in other after-school programs of up to 40% in some cases.  When the Levy faced further revenue declines in FY 2014, the County agreed to assume funding for 8 community school programs funded by the Levy in order to avoid further service cuts.  


The Levy was renewed by the voters in May 2013 and will make grants under the renewed Levy in the spring of 2014.  In preparation for this funding round, the Levy is seeking input from a variety of stakeholders to help determine funding priorities and strategies.

Discussion Questions

1.
In light of the facts set forth above, should the Levy allow submission of applications in the next funding round to expand the SUN Community School program to new sites?

2.
If so, should the Levy require applicants for expansion sites to provide matching funds? If yes, at what level?

3.
Are there other needs/service gaps that the Levy should prioritize in any of its funding areas (early childhood, child abuse prevention/intervention, youth in foster care, after-school, mentoring, hunger relief)?

4.
 How should the Levy prioritize or tailor its investments to reduce disparities in outcomes for children of color?

